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2nd November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Wednesday 8th November 2023 a photographer will be in school to take photographs of 
all children. 

Individual photographs of all children will be taken during the day, together with group 
photographs of brothers and sisters within the school. 

If you have would like a family photograph taken including any family children who do not 
attend our school, please bring all children to the junior hall for 8.30 am on Wednesday 8th 
November. 

At a later date you will receive a proof of your child’s/children’s photograph, giving you the 
opportunity to order photographs. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs C Sutherland 

Head of School 
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